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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 42  s. 2017

SUBMISSION OF LETTER OF INTENT FOR THE 2017 NATIONAL SEARCH
FOR SUSTAINABLE AND ECO-FRIENDLY SCHOOLS

To: School Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

i To facilitate in the preparation and finalization of the division program
for the 2017 National Search for Sustainable and Eco-Friendly
Schools, all participating schools are requested to submit a letter of
intent at the Division Office. You may email your letter of intent at
SGOD.DEPEDAC@gmail.corn untii February 17, 2017.

2. The letter of intent shall validate your understanding on the required
filling out of application form and attachment of documents at
www.sustainable schools.ph until April 28, 2017.

3. Schools with letter of intent may request further technical assistance
from Region 3- Environmental Management Bureau through the
division office in preparation for the search for sustainable and eco-
friendly schools.

4, For your information and guidance.

LEILAN CUNANAN, CESO VT m}/
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



